
PREFACE

Many of our colleagues have contributed to make the first BIDE possible, start-
ing from the early stages leading to the conference, all the way to the publication of
the proceedings in this special volume of ASJU. We would like to take this opportu-
nity to acknowledge them all.

Jon Franco and Jon Ortiz de Urbina from the University of Deusto deserve a
special mention since they were involved in this project from its inception until the
editing of the proceedings. Without their help the organization of the conference
and the publication of this volume could have never been achieved. Jon Franco and
Jon Ortiz de Urbina provided logistics and technical solutions as well as academic
and stylistic recommendations. Their contribution goes beyond the encouragement
and help developing BIDE, for they are indeed the driving force of the present gen-
erations of students in Linguistics at the University of Deusto. Their professional
skills and amicable contact with the students have certainly encouraged the latter to
pursue careers in linguistics. They have not only mentored students in their profes-
sional education, but they have also been a moral support in the difficult moments.
Their classes have been suggestive and motivating, and they have always been close,
accessible and helpful to their students.

We are also grateful to the scientific committee for their help in the review process.
These are Alvaro Cerrón-Palomino (University of Southern California), Ricardo Etxe-
pare (CNRS/LEHIA), Alexander Fraser (University of Southern California), Carolina
González (University of California, Los Angeles), Leyre Goitia (University of Deusto/
University of Nebrija), Nathan Klinedinst (University of California, Los Angeles),
Elixabete Murguia (University of Deusto-Bilbao), Iván Ortega (University of Mary-
land), Leticia Pablos (University of Maryland), Lara Reglero (University of Connecti-
cut), Ana Sánchez Muñoz (University of Southern California) and Carmen Silva-Cor-
valán (University of Southern California).

For financial and logistic support in hosting the conference, we would like to
thank our sponsors. These include the School of Philosophy and Letters and the
CIDE Program at the University of Deusto, the Basque Government, Bilbao Biz-
kaia Kutxa, Bilbao Iniciativa Turística and the Getxo Tourist Information Office.

Finally, we wish to express a special gratitude to Joseba Lakarra from ASJU Press
for his guidance in the task of editing and for making possible the publication of
this volume.
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